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Houses to Employees
Bharathi Mohan Shri R.K.

Will the Minister of COMMUNICATIONS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY be pleased to state:

(a) whether there is shortage of Government houses for Postal, Department of Telecommunications and Information Technology
employees;

(b) if so, the details thereof and the representations/complaints received, if any, in this regard;

(c) whether any action has been taken by the Government thereon; and

(d) if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefor?

Answer
THE MINISTER OF COMMUNICATIONS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY
(SHRI RAVI SHANKAR PRASAD)

(a) & (b) No, Madam. There is no shortage of government houses for the employees of Department of Posts. The allotment of staff
quarters is an ongoing and continuous process and it is undertaken as and where the quarter falls vacant. 

As far as the Department of Telecommunications and Department of Electronics and Information Technology are concerned, the
employees of these two Departments are covered under the General Pool Residential Accommodation system of the Directorate of
Estates and no separate quota has been identified for them. 
(c) & (d) Do not arise in view of the above.
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